
"All authority has been given to 

Me in heaven and on earth. Go 

therefore and make disciples of 

all the nations, baptizing them 

in the name of the Father and 

of the Son and of the Holy 

Spirit, teaching them to observe 

all things that I have 

commanded you; and lo, I am 

with you always, even to the 

end of the age." Amen. (Matt. 

28:18-20) 

 

WANT TO SCHEDULE A 

CHIMALA MISSION 

PRESENTATION?  

When I am not overseas or 

on the road, I schedule 

appointments for 

presentation reports to 

supporting churches or 

churches interested in 

learning more about the 

Chimala Mission. 

If you would like a report, 

please contact me by email, 

phone or text! 

howellferguson@gmail.com 

(731) 267-4935 

Howell Ferguson 

 One of the requests made to the different 
department heads is for updated reports of  
newsworthy events and stories at the mission. 
In a recent correspondence with CMPS head-
teacher Venance Mwanjelile, he added a 
remark in-passing that they had 30 baptisms. 
That is the news! After getting more details 
from Nathan, I learned that this event 

occurred on the same day—July 31th as a 
result of daily Bible teaching in class.  
 Pictured here are 26 of the 30 students 

who were baptized. A list of the students’ 
names was sent by Venance in a separate 
document. These children come from different 
homes, villages, and religious backgrounds.  
But now they are our young brothers and 
sisters in Christ!   
 As the stateside coordinator for the 
mission, I work hard to know what is 

happening at the mission. I don’t normally like 
surprises; but in the case of 30 new Christians, 
I will gladly make an exception. 
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L e a r n  m o r e  o n l i n e  @  w w w .c h i m a l a m is s i o n .c o m  

Help Chimala Mission use our financial support more wisely! 

 

Set up a custom donation sent 

automatically to Chimala Mission 

each month through PayPal 

www.chimalamission.com/donate 

 Just one day short of four months, our 40-foot shipping container 

finally reached its Chimala Mission destination! Looking over the file 

folder containing all the paperwork required for this container, I counted 

no less than 37 documents.  

 I know from assisting with a few earlier containers to Tanzania, it is 

a huge undertaking and a great accomplishment (and sigh of relief!) 

when a container is prepared, shipped and finally arrives at its 

destination. A great deal of thanks is given to all of you who donated 

items and funds, helped transport and load, and who prayed and 

encouraged us for this day to arrive. And mostly, we praise God! 

It takes hard work to unload. And it takes 

hard thinking to organize. 

Friday, May 7, 2021—Leaving Montgomery, 

Alabama 

Monday, September 6, 2021—Arriving Chimala 

Mission, Tanzania 

http://www.chimalamission.com


Get your newsletter in your email!  SIGN UP TODAY @ www.chimalamission.com 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

The area known as the “shop” buzzes with activity when a shipping container finally arrives at Chimala. All 

available estate workers, CSOP students, missionaries, and hospital employees are called to assist in the 

unloading. Eden and Emmy patiently wait for the “missionary stuff”.  

All unloading is done by hand without the assistance of a forklift, pallet jack, or any other device. These guys are 

incredible using teamwork, ingenuity, creativity and common sense to overcome whatever challenge faces 

them.  Expensive items such as hospital equipment are often placed inside crates for protection during shipping. 



You can give a gift of any size to Chimala Mission to 
honor someone special or in memory of a loved one 
who passed from this life. Your gift will help the poor 

and help continue the preaching of the gospel to many 

that have never heard the truth. 

(This form is provided for your convenience) 

I would like to make a gift in the amount of: $_______ 

In memory of ________________________________ 

In honor of __________________________________ 

Please send a copy of gift acknowledgment to:    

Name  _____________________________________ 

Address ___________________________________ 

City/State ________________________ Zip _______ 

Please make checks payable to: Chimala Mission 

DALRAIDA CHURCH OF CHRIST 
CHIMALA MISSION 
3740 ATLANTA HIGHWAY 
MONTGOMERY, AL  36109  
(334) 272-2561 
chimalamision@gmail.com   
 
Stateside Coordinator:  
HOWELL FERGUSON  
howellferguson@gmail.com  
(731) 267-4935 

www.chimalamission.com  
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√ Designate My Gift Toward Amount 

  Evangelism   

  Radio Program   

  CSOP Student Support   

  Bibles   

  Farm Program   

  Hospital   

  Chimala Mission Primary School   

  Herring Christian Secondary School   

  Missionary Support—Howell Ferguson   

  Missionary Support—Nathan Ferguson   

  Preachers’ Kids School Fees   

  Estate   

  Where Needed   

  Future Shipping Container   

GO DIGITAL…Help Chimala Mission Save Money!  
Subscribe online to  our newsletter and you will 
save Chimala Mission postage and printing costs! 
That money can be used for other things in 
Tanzania and help more people.  

Please subscribe online at www.chimalamission.com/get-updates and let 
us know if we can remove your name from our snail-mail list. 

 

 No one leaves this world without making some kind of 

impression—good or bad. Naturally we all hope to leave a good 

impression. This is true in many ways. Below, for example, is a 

building many of you reading this newsletter may recognize. It’s a 

large duplex commonly called the “guesthouse”. Usually larger 

groups of visitors stay here because of its many bedrooms and 

bathrooms. The official name is the “Waurika Building”, which I 

mistakenly thought was a Swahili name. A few weeks ago, 

however, I learned better. Actually funds were donated from 

Christians from Waurika, OK, a congregation I recently visited, to 

construct this building. They were a wonderful group of Christians 

who have been regular supporters of Chimala for many years. Truly 

“their works do follow them” (Rev. 14:13).                                 Howell 

mailto:chimalamission@gmail.com
http://www.chimalamission.com
http://www.chimalamission.com/
http://www.chimalamission.com/get-updates

